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Proudly Serving Community Since 1978 
310 Paoakalani Avenue • Honolulu, HI 96815 

808 923-1802 • www.waikikicommunitycenter.org 

 

Aloha Waikiki Community Center Members and Supporters, 
  
We'd like to update you on a presentation we made at Waikiki Neighborhood Board’s July meeting to share 
some ideas about the Waikiki Community Center's future, in which we hope to update the facility to 
better serve the Waikiki community. We are still in the early “idea” stage and do not yet have any details 
or plans. However, we wanted to include you from the beginning of the process and are committed to keeping 
you informed. We're excited about the possibilities that will increase our ability to serve you even better. 
 

Waikiki Community Center has a vision for serving our community's holistic needs – mind, body, 
and heart.  We've found in our 46 years here that this is the most effective way of making a real difference. Our 
mission is to care for our kupuna, keiki and community as `ohana.  WCC is a 501c3 private non-profit, not a 
government agency. 
 

We love this community. We love this place and want to be here well into the future. But we also know that 
our buildings are aging; we have limited access, flexibility, & technology infrastructure; and the property 
is not being used to its highest potential. We want to create a facility that is a welcoming, comfortable, safe, 
modernized gathering place that serves as a community hub for everyone to enjoy. 
 

In addition, we all know there is a huge need for more housing for our residents, particularly affordable 
rental housing. We've seen increased numbers of kupuna in imminent danger of losing their housing. 
 

As we see the needs of the community growing, we have been envisioning how WCC can do more to 
serve our community. We're in discussion with the State Department of Land and Natural Resources (DLNR), 
our current landlords, about the possibility of updating of the property and the State Housing Finance and 
Development Corporation (HHFDC) about whether including affordable rental housing is possible. If included as 
part of the future WCC campus, affordable housing would be constructed and managed by a separate 
development partner. 
 

We're still at the very early, exploration stages and do not yet have definite plans or details. We hope to 

begin exploring ways to revitalize and modernize the site and help meet housing needs. 

 

We're at the very beginning of a long process and we are committed to sharing updates and getting input 
from the community along the way. 
 

We welcome your ideas and we know that this or any potential project cannot succeed without your support. 
We look forward to working together on this journey. 
 

In the meantime, we look forward to continuing to see you at the Center whether it’s for assistance, to learn 
something new, or join in on something fun! 
 

Mahalo for being a part of our community, 
 
 

            Caroline Hayashi, President            Simeon Miranda, Board Chair 

 



 

 

AUGUST 2024 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

AUGUST 2024 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

AUGUST 2024 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

AUGUST 2024 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

         

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 



 

 

AUGUST 2024 

 

 

 

 

         

         

         

         

 

 

 

 

 

         

         

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

AUGUST 2024 

 

         

 

 

 

 

         

 

         

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
         
 
 

   
 

 

 

 

    
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

     



 

 

AUGUST 2024 

     
 

 
 

                                
 
 

 
 

 

         

 
         
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

       

 

 
 

Mahalo! 


